
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
On Monday October 31st, students are invited to wear Hallowe'en costumes 
to school, if they wish to participate. 
 
To ensure the health and safety of staff and students please adhere to the 
following guidelines:  

 No face masks that interfere with vision  
 No costumes that involve weapons or inappropriate images  

 
To enjoy Hallowe’en together this year, we are organizing two school events.  
 
1. On Friday, classes will be invited to participate in a pumpkin carving 
contest. Each class will receive a pumpkin to carve. They will have the 
opportunity to view all of the pumpkins and vote on their favourite carving. 
The class who wins the most votes will receive a pizza party as well as the 
opportunity to pick our first theme day this school year! A big thank you to 
this year’s School Council for helping to make these events possible for our 
school community.  
2. On Monday, classes will be invited to come to the Gymnasium to enjoy 
a class dance. Thank you to Dancemakerz for this opportunity.  
 
Also on Monday, October 31st students in Kindergarten to Grade 4 will be 
participating in a parade throughout the school and on the back paved area. 
The parade will begin following school entry at 9:15 starting with 
Kindergarten classes.  Parents are invited to watch by joining us along 
the perimeter of the pavement to view the parade.  If there is inclement 
weather, please join us in the gym.  
 
We look forward to enjoying Hallowe’en safely with staff and students. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please connect with your 
child’s classroom teacher. 

 
 


